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September 7, 2023 

 
 
JACOBS 
Two Commerce Square 
2001 Market Street 
9th Floor, Suite 900 
Philadelphia, PA 19103     
 
 
Jack Harper: 
 
I have reviewed your recently submitted Aids to Navigation Plan for the Schuylkill River HDD 
Project for Texas Eastern Transmission, LP over the Schuylkill River in Chester and Montgomery 
County.  The plan is acceptable as submitted and has been approved.  All signage/buoys must 
be installed prior to construction and inspected frequently to ensure they are always visible to 
boaters.  Any changes to this plan must be submitted directly to this office for further review. If 
buoys are to be utilized, a PFBC-277 Application to Install Floating Structures/Private Aids to 
Navigation (received 9/6/2023) must be submitted and approved prior to installation. 
 
I will share the approved ATON plan with the PA Fish and Boat Commission’s Division of 
Environmental Services and the Regional Law Enforcement Office to ensure they are aware of 
the project.  Please advise the contractor that the project site may be inspected at any time by 
Bureau of Law Enforcement personnel for compliance with this plan.  A copy of the approved 
plan along with this letter must be available for inspection, if requested. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions concerning this project or the 
Commission’s Aids to Navigation program, in general.  My office number is 717-836-3294. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 

                                                                                           
 
 Richard Morder 

Aids to Navigation Manager 
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